Welfare officer

Suffolk has a new safeguarding lead Sally Gooch who visited the club last year. Sally has set up a WhatsApp group for all the welfare officers across Suffolk which has been a great way of disseminating  any new information to us all.Anything of particular relevance I will pass to Matt to ensure he is aware.
All our club policies are up to date.

